
The January meeting of the Clinton County Board of Realtors was called to order by President Robyn 

Clifton.  The Pledge of Alliance was recited. The minutes of last meeting were read with a motion to 

approve made by Bob Germann, second by Ken Lundy-motion passed.  The treasurer report was given 

and a motion to approve made by Ray Sarkees, second by Sheri McIntosh-motion passed.  The fund 

raising drawing was won by Rodney Carrauthers. 

 

Under new business: Steve Rheile made an announcement/reminder about the Day of Caring which 

will be held on February 23rd @ the Friends church in Wilmington. Any and all help putting it on would 

be appreciated.  Sarah Roe announced that Fairway Mortgage would be hosting a free continuing 

education class Wednesday January 15th.  Just let her know if you would like to attend.  A letter has 

been sent out to all affiliates for renewal.  Please help and spread the word to any who would like to 

join. 

 

Under old business:  Sheri McIntosh thanks everyone who helped and showed up to the Christmas 

party.  A special thank you to the brokers who donated auction items.  It was a great success and we 

were able to raise over $1,500 towards the charities we sponsor.  A reminder of the board dues.  If not 

received by January 15th a late fee will be charged.  Also, please pay RPAC, while it does say it is 

optional, the board still has to pay, so please pay it. 

 

The speaker of the day was Bob Schaad who spoke about Clinton County Habitat.  

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Ken Lundy. 


